
 

Dear Parents, 

The PHA have asked the local School Nursing Team to offer another opportunity 

for children in the Newry area to receive the flu vaccine. 

The School Nursing Service would like to offer the Flu vaccine to any pupils who 

missed the vaccine in school recently.  

A clinic will be held next Thursday, 19 January in John Mitchel Place from 2.30 

pm - 4.30 pm.  

Consent forms and information leaflets will be available at this session. You do not 

have to book - just turn up with your child/children and they can be given the nasal 

flu vaccine. 

 
 


